
President Masud Barzani

President Jalal Talabani

Dear Presidents,

I have received a report from Iraqi Kurdistan, which deals with violence and 
personal attacks on members of the political movement Goran.

Democracy in Kurdistan so far has been an example that it is possible to 
govern a country in the Middle East with democratic methods.

The attacks on Goran contributes to mistrust to the Kurdish democracy.

Therefore, I urge you as president of your country to ensure that such 
harassment ceases, so there can be a credible election in Kurdistan 7th. March 
2010.

Sincerely,
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